

Belrose Public School P and C Meeting Minutes

Tuesday 12th November 2024 @7.15pm

1 Attendees: Rebecca K, Emma B, Mia M, Lisa S, Marrissa R, Susie T, Heather, Katie D, Alyssa R,Carolynn D, Elly T, Sarah H, Laura B

2 Apologies: Tanya, Fiona K

3 Minutes approved from previous meeting: Emma and Mia

4 Principals Report – Belinda Zorian

Please see the principal's report attached.

5 President Report – Excited for gingerbread night on 6th December in the hall

School raffle to raise funds for P and C tickets to be sold at Glenrose at stall on Saturday 7th December.

P and C to send out survey to parents for feedback regarding community events next year

Rebecca and Emma organising Year 6 lunch with Fiona K

6 Canteen

Trying to run out food in the canteen to start fresh next year

Discussed responsibility of canteen volunteers to be shared with class parents next year

7 Uniform Shop

Marrissa asked where we stand in regards to keeping the boys school tie as she needs to do an order shortly ready for winter. Marissa and Heather concerned about the overall price of the uniform with the tie as costs continue to rise.

Belinda to send out survey to parents via school bytes to get input from the school community.

Marissa and Heather have expressed their interest in handing over the responsibility of the uniform shop. So we will be looking for a new uniform shop sub-committee member for 2025.

- 8 Treasurer Report** – Laura has provided detailed report to P and C. We have received some money back from the school budget after having contributed to an extra kindergarten teacher this year.

- 9 Band** – Hot potato band came to encourage kids to join the band

Band students to have a busking day to raise money for the band program

- 10 Fundraising**

Gingerbread night – kept same price as last year so won't make money but mindful of cost of living and being a fun night for our families before Christmas

Raffle – tickets to be sold at Glenrose Saturday 7th december

- 11 General Business**

Katie D raised a question regarding the possibility of having a Tran seasonal uniform. Marrissa had responded with costing concerns from suppliers as we are a small school.

Alyssa R raised the question of a full uniform overhaul to include more “comfortable” uniforms. Other's had then responded with the uniform looking smart and being a great representation of the school.

Further discussion to be had regarding the procedures of uniform changes and costings being a small school.

Please note next meeting includes the AGM for those able to attend.

Meeting Closed 8.56pm

Attachments

Actions list

Principals report

Actions list from meeting

Minute	Action	Who	By /Agree	Remarks /Disagree